
MINUTES 
Grand Junction Commission on Arts and Culture (GJCAC) 

Wednesday, April 26, 2017   Parks and Recreation, Lincoln Park 
 

 
Commissioners Present: Gary Ambrosier, Betsy Brodak, Betsey Dick, Sarah Dishong, Andy Hamilton, 
Darcy Johnson, Merritt Kinsey, Roseann Lyle, Ellen Moore, Honora Thompson 
Others Present: Lorie Gregor 
 
Darcy Johnson called the meeting to order at 4:05pm. Gary Ambrosier motioned to accept the minutes of 
the March 22 meeting. Roseann Lyle seconded the motion, and the minutes were approved unanimously. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
A new board photo was taken and introductions were made. The following future absences were noted: 
Ellen Moore: May & August, Merritt Kinsey: June & November, Honora Thompson: September, Darcy 
Johnson: June. 
 
Website Training: Lorie Gregor trained the board on www.gjarts.org so that they can familiarize 
themselves with this great resource and share with others. 
 
Officer Duties: Darcy shared the duties of the vice-chair position. Elections to take place next meeting. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Art Grant Update/Project adoptions:   All events are now adopted. See attached 
 
Take Part in Art 
June 17th from 9-12 at the Lincoln Park Barn. Set up is at 8:00am. Lorie, Darcy, Sarah, and possibly 
Roseann. 
 
REPORTS 
Cultural Plan Rollout: 
Last month it was decided to postpone the finalization of the presentation to organizations until we had a 
full board. Now that we do, Lorie will put the draft speech on One Drive. Deadline for input is May 19 
and we will practice the speech at the next meeting.  
 
Arts Alliance: 
Darcy will present at the June meeting on behalf of the Arts Commission. More information will be 
emailed. 
 
Messiah: Gary Ambrosier submitted a report. See attached. 
 
Super Rad: Betsey Dick submitted a report. See attached. 
 
CU Boulder Outreach: Gary Ambrosier shared information about this program. It was our 
recommendation that he will follow up and give them some appropriate contacts in the community. 
 
The next regular meeting of the GJCAC will be 4:00 p.m. Wednesday, May 24, at the Parks and 
Recreation Office.  As there was no further business, Darcy declared the meeting adjourned at 6:00p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lorie Gregor 

http://www.gjarts.org/

